
 

 
Student Led Conferences  

19th April 2016 
 
We will be holding our Student Led Conferences on ​Tuesday, 19th April (8am‐4pm)​ in 
Middle School homerooms.  The purpose of this exercise is to showcase student 
achievement over the course of the year and allow students to reflect upon their progress. 
We would like each of our parents or guardians to attend as this is an extremely important 
aspect of your child’s experience in the middle school. 
 
The format for the day will therefore be as follows: 

● Normal lessons will be suspended for the day and students will only attend school for 
the duration of their conference, arriving at and leaving school with 
parents/guardians.  There will be no supervision for students on the 19th.  

● Conferences will take place over a 25‐minute period in each homeroom. Three (3) 
students may be present in each classroom simultaneously running conferences. 

● Students will be presenting their work in a variety of mediums – using laptops, 
posters and evidence of written/hand‐crafted work. 

● Students may present their work in their mother tongue. 
 
Parents will be asked to complete a reflection sheet based on their child’s portfolio and 
conference. This too can be completed in a mother tongue language. Please ask your child 
lots of questions during the conference. We will give you some sample questions to ask if 
you need some help starting the conversation. As this is a Student Led Conference, 
teachers will not be actively participating in your discussion with your child.  Please 
remember this is not a Parent‐Teacher conference. 
 
Parents of new students sometimes ask if they should attend.  While all are welcome to  
attend, new students will likely not have complete portfolios especially if they have just  
arrived to our school.  An Interim Semester Two report will be available to the families of 
new students giving an initial account of their progress, through ManageBac before 
upcoming holiday. 
 
If you have any difficulties signing up for SLCs  or need to change your appointments, 
please contact Michael Taylor at ​mtaylor@iss.edu.sg​ for assistance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim Walsh‐ Middle School Principal 
  
 
 

 

mailto:mtaylor@iss.edu.sg


 

Signing up Student Led Conferences! 
Date and time: ​Tuesday 19th April, 8am­ 4pm 

Venue: 
ISS Paterson Campus, MS building, student homerooms: 

Ground floor 
Design room­ 8.3 (Mr Shelly) 
Room 9­ 6.1 (Ms Ligot) 

 

First floor  
Room 8­ 6.3 (Ms Sequoia) 

 

Second floor 
Room 1­ 7.1 (Ms Kalaw/ Mr 
Ballinger) 
Room 2­ 8.2  (Mr Jonas) 
Room 3­ 8.1  (Ms Chin) 
Room 4­ 7.3 (Ms Sit) 
Room 5­ 6.2 (Mrs Eifler)  

 

To complete your sign up, follow these steps: 

● Click on the link to enter the website   

● Scroll down the page and click on the time slot and Homeroom you require.  

Note: ONLY one (1) time slot is allowed per student. 

 

● Click on Submit and Sign Up  

● 'Please enter the name of the student who is attending' Complete with the full student 

name eg 'Michael Taylor 

          r' 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4daca82fa2fa7-student
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4daca82fa2fa7-student


 

● Click on I do not have a SignUpGenius account. Enter First Name. Enter Last Name. 

 

● Click 'SIGN UP NOW!'   

 
 

 

 


